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“I’d like to take a moment to give a heartfelt shout-out to Silvia Carrasco. She truly cares about our
families, and many stay in touch even after leaving the program, highlighting the deep bonds she
creates. Silvia is kind, understanding, and incredibly patient. She goes above and beyond to
accommodate families she works with. In one instance, recognizing how much a particular family would
benefit from the program, she met with them on Saturdays twice a month when weekdays were
challenging for their schedule.

She’s always ready to help the Birth to Three program implement strategies from the curriculum, and
her dedication to our community is inspiring. With over 20 years of service, Silvia is an outstanding
family liaison, and we are lucky to have her! Thank you, Silvia, for all that you do!”


